
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 
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16 September 2018 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

With reference to my letter dated 16 August 2018 regarding the arrangements 

of the high-level meeting on the fight against tuberculosis, I have the honour to remind 

delegations of the limited time available for the plenary segment of that meeting.  

 

Further to the communications received from Member States, I have the honour 

to propose that the opening segment of the high-level meeting takes place from 10:00 

a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and that the plenary segment be held from 11:00 a.m. to 

1:00 p.m. and from 3:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. in order to enable more Member States to 

deliver their statement in the plenary segment.  

 

I will put this proposal for the consideration and subsequent decision of Member 

States at the plenary meeting of the General Assembly on Monday, 17 September, at 

10:00 a.m.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

   Miroslav Lajčák 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

    Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


